
Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 6 World War 1 Experience Day - Monday 21st October 2024

At the end of this term, the children will be taking part in a World War I experience day! They will

take part in a series of activities, which includes the opportunity to try some of the food that would

have been typical for a World War I soldier.

We would love the children to dress up on the day. They can wear an outfit linked to World

War I. Alternatively, children can wear their PE kit.

Please can children also bring in a pair of black shoes (old or new) that they will polish, as

was required during the war.

On the day, the children will try foods such as: Spam, Porridge, Tea and Biscuits.

Please complete this Google Form to confirm that your child can try food

and to inform us of any allergies - https://forms.gle/RTujdN7DUvm9XscNA

Thank you for your continued support,

Mr Smith

Year 5 and 6 Phase Leader

Activities

World War I Breakfast

Code Breaking Challenges

Armistice Runner Challenge Course

WWI Art & Craft

Kit inspection (shoe polishing)
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